
 

 
 

 

Communication of Engagement 

15th September, 2023 

 

 

Part I. Statement of Continued Support by the General Secretary of Save the Children Finland 

 

I am pleased to confirm that Save the Children Finland (SCF) reaffirms its support to the United Nations Global 

Compact.  

 

We support the dimensions of the UN Sustainable Development Goals, and we are working towards 

implementing the ten principles in all of SCF’s operations in Finland and in our programmatic countries. In 

addition, we are taking action to support our corporate partners and other stakeholders in implementing the 

UN Guiding Principles for Businesses and Human Rights and engaging actively with the UN Global Compact 

locally in Finland.  

 

In this Communication of Engagement, we describe the actions that our organization has taken in support of 

the United Nations SDGs as suggested for Civil Society Organizations. We also commit to sharing this 

information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of communication.  

 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 

Hanna Markkula-Kivisilta 

General Secretary 

Save the Children Finland 

 


